
From: Production Resource
To: Luxhoj, Cindy
Subject: Wilsonville elementary school
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 11:18:17 AM

[This email originated outside of the City of Wilsonville]

﻿Hello 

My wife and I live in the Morgan farm Phalish Home Development. I  am extremely
concerned about the plan to route traffic through our neighborhood on Sherman Drive to get
into the parking lot. 

The thought of Sysco trucks, garbage trucks, vendors of all sorts plugging up the only entrance
into our neighborhood is very upsetting. 

I’ve seen the design and there’s no reason all this traffic can’t be routed down the other side of
the school along Willow Creek rd. I’m also asking you to reconsider this design… Also,
please do something to keep noise down along Sherman road like a wall or thick shrubs. 

It will be noisy all hours of the day for people living along Sherman. It’s just not right…

We knew there was a school going in when buying the home we just didn’t know the design
from the architect was what I personally see as poor use of the surrounding roads. 

Please reconsider this… love the school, we just don’t easy noise and traffic disrupting our
everyday life. 

JOHN HARREL
Production Resource
Audio/Video/Lighting Design & Install 
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United States
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